
Town of Wilton
Zoning Board of Adjustment

Notice of Hearing
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Wilton Zoning Board of Adjustment will meet on
Wednesday, January 8, 1997 at 7:30 pm in the Town Hall Courtroom to hold a public hearing
on the following application:

William and Shirley Haas have applied for either a variance or an equitable waiver (RSA
674:33-a) to section 14.3.3 of the Wilton Zoning Ordinance, to permit construction of a home at
Lot A-75, 558 Burton Highway (Tallman Stables) with less than the required setback from
perennial streams and deed flowage rights to the State of New Hampshire in the Watershed
District, the foundation of which has already been poured in the incorrect location. (Case
#1/8/97-1)

The ZBA will also continue its hearing of case #12/11/96-1, an application for a special
exception to allow a driveway to cross a wetland area on Lot H-123 at the intersection of Potter
Road and Captain Clark Highway.

(signed) Neil Faiman, Chairperson, Wilton ZBA
December 26, 1996
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